Williams, Gretchen - City Council

From:

Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10 Tuesday, November 08, 2011 4:57 PM

Sent: To:

'Kemper, Mariner'

Cc:

Williams, Gretchen - City Council

Subject:

RE: Gove School Rezoning Vote

Thanks, Mariner. I will be sure your note is included in the packet of materials on the re-zoning so that all council members see it.

Jeanne



Jeanne Robb

Denver City Council District 10 720-337-7710 Phone | 720-337-7717

VER Jeanne.Robb@denvergov.org

From: Kemper, Mariner [mailto:Mariner.Kemper@umb.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 3:10 PM **To:** Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10 **Subject:** Gove School Rezoning Vote

Jeanne,

As a National Jewish Health Board Member, I am writing to ask you to support the rezoning application for the Gove School property. This will come to a vote at the Denver City Council meeting on November 14.

I support the zoning change not only as a NJH Board member but, as a homeowner and resident of District 10 as well. NJH has a longstanding history of being a first class health care organization and the strategic plan for NJH would economically benefit the city of Denver.

Thank you for your support

Mariner Kemper

NOMICE. Which also be a significant and a second and and a

NOTICE: This electronic mail message and any attached files are confidential. The information is exclusively for the use of the individual or entity intended as the recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, copying, printing, reviewing, retention, disclosure, distribution or forwarding of the message or any attached file is not authorized and is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail message in error, please advise the sender by reply electronic mail immediately and permanently delete the original transmission, any attachments and any copies of this message from your computer system. Thank you.

Williams, Gretchen - City Council

From:

Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10

Sent:

Wednesday, November 09, 2011 10:13 AM

To:

'Evan Zucker'

Cc: Subject: Williams, Gretchen - City Council RE: National jewish Health Rezoning



Jeanne Robb

Denver City Council District 10 720-337-7710 Phone | 720-337-7717

Jeanne.Robb@denvergov.org

From: Evan Zucker [mailto:ezucker@blackcreekcapital.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 10:03 PM **To:** Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10 **Subject:** National jewish Health Rezoning

Jeanne

Hope you are well. It's been a long road since I first met you at Jeff Ross' house many years ago when you were first running for City Council!

I'm writing you as a homeowner, longtime resident of District 10 and as a longtime Board member at National Jewish (NJH). As you know, the hearing to consider the rezoning application for NJH will occur next Monday, November 14.

As I will be out of town that evening and cannot present my thoughts to City Council, I wanted to write to strongly urge you to support NJH's rezoning application.

I joined the Board at NJH 18 years ago in 1993 because after I toured the facility I was simply amazed at the groundbreaking, world-class research and care being provided just a few blocks from where I lived in central Denver. I am currently and have served as the Chair of NJH's Finance Committee for the past several years and can tell you first hand that the institution has come a long way since Michael Salem has taken over as CEO. We have in place and are executing on a very robust strategic plan that is building on our 100+ year history in the same location. While a number of other institutions have moved away to Aurora, NJH, which, as you know, is recognized as a world leader, has continued as an independent institution providing its unique mix of medical services and research in the very same location right here in Denver.

Our Board is 100% behind Michael and is committed to continue NJH's long history as a member of our community that we can all be proud of. I am confident that a successful rezoning, along with our recent purchase of the old Gove School property, will serve as the basis for many years of success to come on our campus.

I'm sure that other members of our Board and executive staff will outline next Monday the many reasons why the proposed rezoning will be good not only for NJH, but for our broader community, and I sincerely appreciate your consideration on this very important issue.

Many thanks,